Stockholm, 9th of July 2018


Dear Editor,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We highly appreciated the comments that we have received concerning our Editorial. We have performed the required changes including a point to point reply to the reviewer. Furthermore, we provide an abstract, a core tip and an audio core tip according to the journal’s guidelines. Finally, small changes were made at the format of the manuscript following your suggestions. There are no supportive foundations and an approval from an ethic committee is not needed. We attached the copyright license agreement, the conflict of interest statement and the certificate of language editing. We hope that the present form of the Editorial meets the high standards of WJG. We are looking forward to your answer.
Best regards,
Apostolos V. Tsolakis, M.D., Ph.D.
Department of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, 
Karolinska University Hospital Huddinge, 
Stockholm SE-141 86, 
Sweden


